
Here are the announcements for the week of January 10th. 
Students and parents check your grade level student Google classroom for information 
about the upcoming specials showcase. You can also complete your entry form and video. 
Deadline for submissions will be January 22nd. 
Students need to submit the daily attendance form each morning and report to classes on 
time. Staff and teachers will be keeping period by period attendance in order to ensure 
students are fulfilling the requirements for daily attendance. 
Students are reminded that the remote learning expectations should be followed as closely 
as possible. The purpose is to increase student engagement in their daily learning. Your 
support is appreciated. 
Student government will also meet again this week-Wednesday @3PM on our Zoom link 
The concludes the weekly announcements. Have a great evening. 
 


